
 

 
 

City of King 
Notice of Public Hearings 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the City Council 
of King City Hall, 229 S. Main Street, on the 2nd day of June 2025, beginning at 6:00 
p.m., for the purpose of considering the following: 
 
     Amendment of the codified ordinance of King N.C. in the following manner: 
 
Item 1: To review and approve changes to Chapter 20- Parks and Recreation, Article I - 
Generally, Sections 20-6 through 28-10. 
  
 CITIZENS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that upon consideration of the 
comments at the herein-described public hearings, the City Council may amend the 
proposed ordinance amendments prior to adoption. 
 A copy of the proposed amendments, ordinance, are on file at the City Hall for 
inspection by all interested citizens or you can call the City Clerk’s Office at 
336.983.8265, or email nbranshaw@ci.king.nc.us  
 

Nicole Branshaw 
City Clerk 
City of King, NC 

 

mailto:nbranshaw@ci.king.nc.us

